” ”‘ Joseph A. Ovick, £Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools

“‘ R T aron 77 Santa Barbara Road » Pleasant Hill, CA 94523 « (925) 942-3368

October 30, 2009

Audrey Miles, Board President

West Contra Costa Unified Sclhiool District
1108 Bissell Avenue

Richmond, CA 94801

Dear Ms. Miles:
The Contra Costa County Office of Education District Business Services staff has completed a

review of the Fiscal Year 2009-10 District Revised Budget report approved by the West Contra
Costa Unified School District Governing Board on October 7, 2009.
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L
contingent on the following:

2. The District submits an additional Multi-Year Recovery Plan that outlines how it will

eliminate their structural deficit.
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